
 
Tyra Fennell 
Office of Mayor London N. Breed 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 200 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Delivered via electronic mail 
 
Dear Ms. Fennell,   
 
I submit this letter of resignation from my position on the Police Commission effective 
immediately.  
 
It has been an honor and pleasure to serve the residents of San Francisco through my participation 
on the Police Commission. Thank you for your leadership.  
 
Should you have questions or seek further discussion, please reach out.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Max Carter-Oberstone  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


